FALKLAND ISLANDS DEPENDENCIES SURVEY.

4, MILLBANK,

TELEPHONE: ABBEY 7730.

LONDON, S.W. 1.

7th March 1960

Dear Mrs. Artz,

Thank you for sending me the new issue South African Antarctic stamp; I am very thrilled to have it.

Please give my best wishes to Gordon. If he ever has some spare time, we should all like to hear from him and keep in touch.

Yours very sincerely.

Borbarahells.

Mrs. G. Artz.

FALKLAND ISLANDS DEPENDENCIES SURVEY DIRECTOR: SIR VIVIAN FUCHS

TELEPHONE: ABBEY 7730 EXT. 398

4, MILLBANK, LONDON, S.W.1

8th September 1960.

Dear Goda

It was very nice hearing from you at such length, and we were most interested in what you have to say about the Antarctic discussions in Pretoria! I can quite see that you were perhaps torn in half about going back for a second stint; but perhaps the opportunity will repeat itself later on when things are more straightforward for you.

The KISTA DAN is going to relieve Halley Bay this year - leaving England probably during the first week in December - but I am afraid she is not scheduled for your part of the world. You can however send us a letter here for Norman Hedderley, and we will see that it eventually reaches him.

Anne has made a note of your request for the 1959 reports and I automatically remember you to everyone who comes into the office who you might have known!

This is a scrappy note written in haste as I am due to leave to enable the nightwatchman to lock up the premises.

Love from all

Placer

TELEPHONE: ABBEY 7730.

4, MILLBANK,
LONDON, S.W. 1.

2nd January 1961.

Dear Gordon,

Thank you so much for your letter of good wishes to us all here and we send our greetings to you for 1961.

I am sorry to report that all our calendars have been sold and I just can't find one anywhere for you. It is difficult to gauge the exact requirement and although we ordered more than last year, they all went before Christmas.

I take it you have your wife and family with you up in Durban. Please give my best wishes to your wife and I am sorry that I shan't have the pleasure of meeting her, and you again, if you do get over here one of these days as I am off to Tanganyika in March. I am getting married to Aubrey Denton-Thompson who was in the Falklands and is now in Dar-es-Balaam. I leave FIDS, a little sadly, on the 17th February and fly out on the 3rd March. So life is a bit hectic at present. If you every come up on the East Coast route, don't forget to look us up.

My very best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Rarbora hole.